
 

 

    

 

 
 
 

    A Message from Premier Christy Clark  

 

     
 

 

 

 

 
As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am pleased to welcome the delegates of the 

2016 Canadian Psychological Association Convention at the beautiful, historic Fairmont 

Empress Hotel in Victoria.  This is a fabulous location for your 77th Annual gathering. 

 

Through your discussions around current practices, getting informed on the latest research, 

listening to the designated speakers, and networking with one another on matters relating to the 

field of psychology, this will no doubt be a great educational experience for each of you.  I 

commend you for your commitment to your profession and I wish you all the best in your 

deliberations. 

 

I also hope you will have an opportunity to enjoy the sights and sounds of all that our capital 

city has to offer such as whale watching tours, wandering through our unique downtown, 

Chinatown and area neighbourhoods, as well as enjoying some of the many entertainment and 

recreational options, and the many nearby incredible boutiques, cafés and restaurants.   

 

Welcome to Victoria and I wish you a most successful Convention! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Christy Clark 

Premier 


